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Parents Group – Tuesday 20th November – Lionwood Infant School
Parents Group is at the usual time on Tuesday between 9am and 11am.  
Parents Group – Tuesday 20th November – Lionwood Junior School
Parents Group is at the usual time of 1.15pm to 3.15pm.

Please feel free to come along and help with some Christmas wrapping.
Everyone welcome!

Lionwood Infant School Christmas Production – 2018
The children have been practising very hard in preparation for their 
upcoming performances this week and next week.  

The dates and times of performances are as follows:

Years 1 & 2 Performances
Thursday 22nd November at 9.30am and 1.15pm
Friday 23rd November at 9.30am

Nursery and Reception Performances
Monday 26th November at 9.30am and 1.15pm
Tuesday 27th November at 9.30am

Thank you for all your kind donations of sugar.  This will be collected by The 
Buckingham Sugar Appeal Charity at midday on Tuesday 20th November.  

Please note:  Due to our safeguarding policy, NO photographs or 
videos are to be taken at any of the productions.

Christmas Fair – Wednesday 5th December 3.00pm
Please remember to bring any Santa bookings and Raffle monies in a sealed, named envelope 
to the school office as soon as possible.



Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 12th December 
Our Christmas lunch is taking place on Wednesday 12th December.  The menus 
and class lists will be displayed in your child’s classroom from Monday 19th

November.  Please sign up and let us know your child’s menu choice.
The available options are:

Main
Roast	Chicken	served	with	Roast	Potatoes,
Carrot	Batons, Garden	Peas,	Chipolata,

Stuffing	and	Gravy
OR

Vegetarian
Vegetarian	Roast	served	with	Roast	Potatoes,

Carrot	Batons,	Garden	Peas,	Stuffing	and	Vegetarian	Gravy

Dessert
Ice	cream	tub	with	a	Mini	Festive	Shortbread	Biscuit

Please	note, there	will	be	no	School	Packed	Lunches	or	Jacket	Potatoes	available	
on	this	day.		
If	your	child	is	not	having	a	Christmas	lunch,	they	will	need	to	bring	in	a	Home	
Packed	Lunch	on	the	day.

A	big	thank	you	for	the	cake	donations	for	the	Nursery	Bake-a-Cake	day. We	
are	pleased	to	announce	that	we	raised	£34.90.		Thank	you	for	your	support!

We have raised an amazing total of £145.77.  A big thank 
you for your support and donations on our fundraising day.

Swimming Lessons Offer
Riverside Leisure Centre are offering Child and Adult Learn to Swim programmes for £10 (a 
saving of over £30) when you enrol before 30.11.18.  
Please contact Riverside Leisure Centre on 01603 671390 for further details.

School Disco – Monday 10th December
Just a reminder that School Disco tickets will be on sale from Monday 26th

November. The cost of a ticket is £2 per child.


